FEDERATION INTERNATIONALE DE L'AUTOMOBILE EUROPEAN BUREAU

Brussels, 10 April 2020

Ms. Adina-Ioana Vălean Commissioner for Transport Rue de la Loi 200 1049 Bruxelles Belgium

Subject: The COVID-19 crisis and the future of mobility

Dear Commissioner Vălean,

On behalf of FIA Region I and all our mobility clubs across Europe, I am writing to express our gratitude for your willingness to consider addressing key mobility stakeholders at our Summer Cocktail, which was planned in June. Unfortunately, due to the exceptional public health circumstances that affect us all, and the uncertainties we all face regarding the near future, we have decided to cancel the event.

We look forward to another opportunity to host you, when the conditions for such gatherings are once again met.

Meanwhile, we would welcome the opportunity to discuss the main policy priorities of the EU in the field of transport over a phone call or a video conference. Particularly, we would be keen to exchange with you about the impacts of the current crisis on the future of mobility, and its effects on transport and the European tourism sector.

Should you have any availability within the upcoming weeks, please let me know when such an exchange could take place.

Yours sincerely,



FIA Region I Director General